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Aihe: SV: Regarding the organizing of IFF events 

Regarding the organizing of IFF events 
  
Dear IFF, 
  
The Norwegian Floorball Association has shown interest to organize the Men’s U19 WFC 2011 OR the 
Women’s U19 WFC 2012. 
  
Unfortunately The Norwegian Floorball Association can not give good answers to the IFF questionnaire at 
present time. We have not yet decided upon details concerning the championships, but the Norwegian 
central board will guarantee that the IFF requirements will be fulfilled if IFF award one of the named 
championships to the Norwegian Floorball Association. 
  
The Norwegian Floorball Association has also shown interest to organize the EC qualification in August 2007. 
We have not yet received any details concerning this matter. 
Considering the short time remaining to the event, our association must ask IFF for a decision regarding the 
EC qualification organizer(s) before the 1.January 2007. 
If not, we unfortunately must withdraw our interest for the EC qualification 2007. 
  
Best regards 
Jon Erik Eriksen /s 
President 
  
  
  
 
 


